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- B 5 MR '?.O.- ox 1 , New Hill, NC 27562
March 29,1985

Dr. 3. Nelson Grace NRC-342
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Northwest (Suite 2900)
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Dr. Grace:

The following is the status of our progress to date on resolving the violation
identified in RlhGFM/RLP 50-400/83-29. This letter supercedes our
July 25,1984, response (NRC-242).

In 'our December 9,1983, letter NRC-152, we advised you of actions we
planned to take to resolve the violation.

In our February 1,1984, letter NRC-177, we advised that we had revised our
specifications as required to allow substitution of standard marked fasteners
to- simplify identification. We also expanded the scope of our fastener
identification program to cover fasteners supplied un-installed by vendors.

In our July 25, 1984, letter NRC-242, we stated that a site administrative
procedure, AP-XII-04 (Purchasing Bolting Materials), had been issued
governing identification of bolting material and establishing controls to ensure
similar Q and Non-Q fasteners are not issued. Until the procedure was issued
and the various disciplines had a chance to become familiar with its
requirements, we also routed all requisitions through the Civil Resident
Engineer's office to assure uniformity and conformance with the procedure.
The special routing of requistions, having served its purpose, has been
discontinued.

Investigation for acceptability of previously installed fasteners has been
continuing, but additional time to complete the investigation will be required.

In some areas, the investigation for acceptability will include reinspection as
individual documentation packages are completed and verified prior to system
turnover. Our previous projection for completing this investigation was based
on the, then current, fuel load and in-service dates which have now been re-
scheduled.
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Dr. 3. Nelson' Grace -2- NRC-342

Our current projected date for completing verification of previously installed
fasteners is January 10,1986.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

WW
R. M. Parsons
Project General Manager

~

Completion Assurance
Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant
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cc: Messrs. G. Maxwell /R. Prevatte (NRC-SHNPP)
Mr. B. C. Buckley (NRC)
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